GEcT SAFE 2014-15 application

The distribution of financial help for the 3 rd batch from the  GEcT SFE program will be done in February 2015. The students of the 2014 admission of B Tech are eligible to apply. Application forms are available in the college web site, counseling cell   and with the present 1st year group tutors. The copy of the guidelines and regulations are available in the link ‘SAFE’ in the Alumni section of the college web site. 

This fund is initiated by the Alumni association with help from various Alumni chapters, batches, individual Alumni members and well wishers of the college.  

The completed application form with copies of documents is to be submitted in the Alumni office on or before 8th December 2014. The selected list will be published by the end of January 2015. 
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